
GPTLA Board of Directors Meeting 2-25-25 

 The GPTLA Board of Directors met on February 25th, 2025, at the Gordon Howie 

residence at 6pm. Present were Gordon Howie, Lorin Lippert, Deb Lippert, Lisa Sanders, and 

Shawn Tobin. 

 A discussion was held on the gun being donated by Larry Mayer as a fundraiser for the 

GPTLA. It was decided to print 300 tickets, and tickets will sell for $10.00 per ticket or 15 tickets 

for $100.00 dollars. The raffle drawing will be held at the World Qualifying Show. 

 A discussion was held on the steer being donated by Mark and Lisa Sanders, and the 

heifer being donated by Lorin and Deb Lippert. With input and opinions from the membership, 

it was decided to raffle the animals in one raffle with the generated funds to be split with half 

being a fundraiser for the GPTLA, and the other half being a fundraiser for the Rainbow Bible 

Camp. It was also decided to print 400 tickets, and tickets will sell for $25.00 per ticket or 5 

tickets for $100.00. At the time of the raffle, two tickets will be drawn, with the first ticket 

drawn having their choice of the two animals. The raffle drawing will be held at the World 

Qualifying Show. 

 The board also went over the by-laws and the recommendations for amendments to the 

by-laws sent by email from the general membership. Changes were made. Shawn made a 

motion to approve, Lorin seconded, and all approved. These amendments to the by-laws will be 

sent to the general membership for ratification. 

 A discussion was held about the sale lot Top Hand Sale offered to the GPTLA. It was 

decided to not utilize this option as a fundraiser. All approved 

 A small discussion was had about some donations to the silent auction. 

 Lisa made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Shawn seconded, and all approved 

 

 

Shawn Tobin, GPTLA Secretary 


